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MASTERTON PRIMARY SCHOOL 

  
 

• Mon 12th – Thur 15th Nov   Book Fair/ Art Show 

• Friday 16th November   STRIKE ACTION – SCHOOL CLOSED 

• Thursday 22nd November    Middle Syndicate – Holdsworth Trip 

• Thursday 6th December   Disco – Christmas Theme 

• Thursday 13th December    Leavers Assembly – Time TBC 

• Friday 14th December   Last Day Term 4 (12.30pm finish) 

• Wednesday 30th January   2019 start date. (Note Date Change) 
 

 

 

  

Tuesday 6th November, 2018 - Week 4, Term 4  

 

 
 
 

This week’s 
assembly is run by: 

Room: 9 

Friday 12.00pm 
Parents/Whanau 

Welcome. 

 
  

  
          

 
 

The winners this week were: 
Gabbi McLaren Room 7 for making good choices, 

listening to others, respecting others and having good 
manners. Mere Whitehead Room 9 for making good 

choices, listening to others and having good manners.  
Josh Room 8 for making good choices, listening to 

others and having good manners.   

 

 

Miss sulzberger 
For looking after the fish tank in the foyer and 

getting us some new fish. 
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Lunches available this week. 
 

Wednesday - MPS Hamburgers $3.50 
Thursday – Subway 

Friday – Healthy Heart Tick Pies $3.50 
 

 
  

 

 

 
 

 

Room 12 are reading 
‘The Witches’ by Roald Dahl.  

They have made posters to help you spot 
any real witches around the school. 

  

  
          

MPS Calendar Fundraiser 
 

$7.00 per calendar. 
Order forms coming home with today’s newsletter. 

Orders close Friday 30th November. 
Calendars are A4 in size.  Great Christmas gift ideas. 

 

 

MPS BOOK FAIR/ART SHOW 
 

Tue 13th Nov – Thurs 15th Nov 
Tuesday afternoon 2.30pm-3.30pm 

Wednesday – 8.15am-9.15am / 2.00pm-3.00pm 
Thursday – 8.15am-9.15am / 2.00pm-4.30pm 

Great Christmas gift ideas. 

Start saving now! 
 

 

MIDDLE SYNDICATE TRIP 
MT HOLDSWORTH 

 
 

Thursday 22nd November (Week 6)  
Middle Syndicate Trip to Holdsworth. 

 

Cost $8 and permission slips need to be 
returned by this Friday 9th November. 

We do still need a few more parent helpers to 
be able to go – please get in touch with your 
childs teacher ASAP if you can help on this 

trip. 

 
 

T-Ball & Mod Softball Draw 
Saturday 10th November 

 

MPS All Stars V Fernridge Ferns 9.00am at MPS 
MPS Strikers V Solway Comets 9.00am at Solway 

MPS Dodgers V Bye  
MPS Kings V Hadlow Flacons 9.00am at Hadlow 

MPS Gladiators V Lakeview Flyers 9.00am at MPS 

SCHOOL CLOSED 
 

FRIDAY 16TH NOVEMBER 
Due to the Teachers and Principals Strike 

action the MPS Board of Trustees are closing 
the school on  

FRIDAY 16TH NOVEMBER. 
We apologise for the inconvenience but 

support teachers in their effort to improve 
outcomes for students. 

THERE WILL BE NO KIDS KLUB THAT DAY 
EITHER. 

 

 

Pb4l Weekly Focus 

‘Looking After Property’ 

Eat for Health 
Remember the best lunch comes without wrappers. 

Fresh fruit, vegetables, like carrots, celery, 

cucumber, cauliflower, and nuts, cheese and 

sandwiches, provide the best lunch for a growing 

mind. Water is the best drink to go with it. 

 

 

 

Te Papa Performance 
We were very proud to send three of our 

students to Wellington to perform at Te Papa 
for Poi Porotiti Tapara Patua! 

J’Jay Hemi, Matariki Petuha-Connor and 
Latoria Reiri had all worked hard to learn 

their part. This was made possible by REAP 
and Masterton Lands Trust who organised 

and funded the trip. 
 

 

 Pou Drop Off 
Remember, as the warm weather sets 
in,  you can drop your children at the 
Pou in South Road near Vivian Street, 
Short Street or Cockburn Street and 

let them walk to school. The fewer the 
cars there are at the gate the safer it is 

for your tamariki. 
 
 

 


